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Sponsorship of 2021 Last Fling festival starting strong 
 

Naperville, IL -- The Naperville Jaycees’ recent announcement about the return of its Naperville Last 

Fling annual outdoor festival is being met with celebratory participation within the community.  

 

Early sponsors are gleefully on board to propel the Labor Day weekend festival into prosperity, including 

Men In Black Pest Control Services, Advanced Data Technologies, 95.9FM The River, The 

Bernicky Law Firm, 98.3 WCCQ, Star 96.7, and Blooming Color. 

 

The 2021 Last Fling will take place throughout Labor Day Weekend, from Friday, September 3rd to 

Monday, September 6th, as a smaller scale, block party-style community event along Jackson Avenue 

in downtown Naperville. Save the dates to join the members, volunteers, and neighbors in enjoying the 

weekend’s live music, food and beverages, and carnival fun!  

 

“The Naperville Jaycees is ecstatic to bring the community back together to celebrate the end of summer 

and to raise much-needed dollars for area nonprofit organizations," said Jodi Bernicky, Sponsorship 

Chairwoman for the 2021 Last Fling "We thank our sponsors for supporting our mission and welcome 

others to be part of this fun event that means so much to Naperville and surrounding communities." 

 

Ms. Bernicky and the entire Last Fling planning committee encourage local businesses and 

organizations to contact Denise Pape at admin@lastfling.org to join the current of early sponsors for this 

beloved end-of-summer community celebration!  

 

The Last Fling is the Naperville Jaycees’ largest fundraiser, raising over two million dollars for non-

profit organizations  throughout Naperville and DuPage County in the past 20 years. The Jaycees thank 

you for your support of the Last Fling, as well as all past and new volunteers and sponsors who have 

continued to support the organization throughout the years.  

 

We look forward to celebrating the community with you at the 2021 Naperville Jaycees Last Fling!  

 
About the Naperville JCs: 
The Naperville Jaycees is a not-for-profit service organization for young professionals dedicated to offering Naperville-area residents the opportunity to better themselves and 
to grow personally and professionally while giving through community service and fundraising efforts.  
The group’s annual events include: Rock the Mic, East Egg Hunt, Lobster Day and countless other worthwhile projects that positively impact the community. The group also 
organizes and staffs the Last Fling in close cooperation with the City of Naperville, the Naperville Park District, numerous Naperville community organizations and hundreds 
of volunteers. Proceeds from the Last Fling over the past two decades have exceeded $2MM for other nonprofit organizations in Naperville and surrounding communities.  
Monthly meetings are open to all, and are held on the second Tuesday of each month at Judd Kendall VFW (908 West Jackson Avenue)  
in Naperville. Please call the chapter's hotline at (630) 961-9375 or visit their website at naperjaycees.org for more details.  
For more information, please visit:  

www.LastFling.org  
www.facebook.com/LastFling  
www.twitter.com/JCsLastFling  
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